
 

For Immediate Release:  November 25, 2019 
 

Survey seeks public views on Chena River shooting range’s future 
 
(Fairbanks, AK) – The Division of Parks and Outdoor Recreation is using an online 
survey to solicit comments concerning the future management of a shooting range 
located in the Chena River State Recreation Area. 
 
The shooting range, located at mile 36.5 Chena Hot Springs Rd., was established in the 
early 1970s, and is managed by Alaska State Parks.  With a tight budget and reduced 
staffing levels, the division can no longer keep the site safe or well maintained.  The 
division is using the survey to seek public input to help guide future management 
decisions for the facility. 
 
To take the survey, enter this address into a search engine: 
http://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BNWH69H.  You may also take the survey using a 
smart phone, by scanning the QL code below using the phone’s camera feature.  The 
survey will run through Dec. 31. 
 
CONTACT: Brooks Ludwig, (907) 451-2698, brooks.ludwig@alaska.gov 
 

### 
STAY CONNECTED: 
DNR Newsroom: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm  
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